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DATE: 7/6/2017
SUBJECT: Duluth Police is Seeking the Public's Assistance on a Missing Person (Update)
BY: Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Media/Public Notification
CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 7/1/2017
INCIDENT TIME:
INCIDENT LOCATION: 4000 West 9th Street
 
*****MISSING PERSON - LEAH BUEHRING has been located and is safe.
 

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a missing person.  On July 1st, 2017, LEAH
BUEHRING, a 17 year old, light skinned white female, 5’7" tall, 180 lbs., brown hair, hazel/brown eyes, possibly wearing a knee
brace on her right knee, was last seen in area of 4000 West 9th Street and has not been seen since.  Buehring may also use the
name "Angel Faith James".  It is imperative that BUERING is located so we can check her health and welfare. 

Anyone with information pertaining to BUEHRING’S whereabouts are asked to contact the Duluth Police Department by calling
911, or Duluth Police Department Investigations at (218) 730-5560 (during business hours), or (218) 625-3581 24 hours/7days a
week.

   



   


